
Here is what we are learning about our first week back after Easter:

● English – Starting our topic on Jack and the Beanstalk, learning the story and writing character description of 
the giant.

● Maths - Working on knowing our number bonds to 10, and 20,  learning them off by heart.
● Geography - Starting our topic on Australia by learning the 7 continents (Asia, Africa, North America, South 

America, Antarctica, Europe, Australasia.
● Handwriting - Capital and lowercase letters: R, B, N, H, M, K, P
● Phonics - /l/ written as ‘le’ as in apple, /m/ written as ‘mb’ as in lamb.
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Forest Rangers

As the weather becomes warmer and 

dryer the children will not need to wear there 

waterproofs for Forest Rangers. However, they 

must wear long sleeve tops and trousers to 

ensure that their limbs are covered for 

protection from branches, shrubs etc. 

Spellings  

These spellings will be given to the children, and will 

be on Spelling Shed,  on Tuesday 18th and will be 

tested the following Tuesday. 

- crayon - friend

- played - school

- stray - our

- swaying - all

- tray - are

Every Day Reminders
● Please can you ensure that children bring water in a named bottle.
● Although the weather is getting slightly warmer please remember that a coat is needed. 
● Children should have a pencil case with pencils, colour pencils and a sharpener in school, 

these should all be named.

Reading - Please practise keyword over the Easter break. These will be assessed the first week back. 

You have been allocated extra bug club reading books and games for the Easter holidays. Please return 

reading folders on the first Friday (23rd) back.


